
From: Mayor 

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 3:26 PM 

To: Jeffrey Watiker; Steve Pappalardo; William Stern (bill.stern@yahoo.com) 

Subject: Re: Speeding on Carthage Road  

  

Mr. Watiker  -- This acknowledges receipt of your email.  

 

By this response I am requesting the Village Manager to follow up with the traffic 

committee 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 
From: Jeffrey Watiker <watikerhome@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 3:18 PM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; William Stern (bill.stern@yahoo.com) 

Subject: Speeding on Carthage Road  
  

Gentlemen, 

 

As indicted below, several residents in my neighborhood have concerns about the 

speed of cars travelling on Carthage Road.  Is this something that the Village is 

already aware of and working on?  Should this be referred to the traffic safety 

committee? 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Watiker 

 

President, East Heathcote Neighborhood Assn.  

 

............................................................................................................................ 

Hi Jeff, 

 

Alan Steinfeld here. I'm writing on behalf of several families, my own included, 

who live on Carthage Road. We have become concerned about what appears to us 

to be an increase in the number of cars that speed on Carthage, particularly on the 

stretch between the stop sign at Fayette Road and the Heathcote intersection. This 

problem has become particularly notable now that the weather has warmed and 

more people are out walking. Over the past few years, an influx of new families 

with children means that there are more strollers and small bicycles and kids 



walking to and from Heathcote School. Add to this the old timers, like myself, who 

are out for morning constitutionals, and the observant Jewish people walking to 

Young Israel, and there can be quite a bit of foot traffic. 

 

Cars heading towards Heathcote Road can accelerate quickly after the stop sign on 

Fayette, especially if they have not stopped fully. While this is less of a problem on 

weekdays when parked cars serve to limit the speed at which it is safe to travel, 

weekends often see more cars zipping by. 

 

We would like the East Heathcote Neighborhood Association to assist us in 

bringing this problem to the attention of the Village government. Our immediate 

goal to to arrange a meeting with the appropriate Village authority to discuss the 

situation and possible remedies. Can you help? 

 

 .... 

 

Thanks for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alan Steinfeld 

82 Carthage Road 
 


